
From:                                         Leider, Mary (SAO)
Sent:                                           Wednesday, August 7, 2019 10:24 AM
To:                                               'wjserrahn@gmail.com'
Subject:                                     SAO Response to PRR #5364 - East Lewis County Public Development Authority
 

Dear Mr. Serrahn,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received your and completed our response to your
public records request sent in via our website, as follows:
 

Latest Accountability Audit performed in 2019 for East Lewis County Public
Development Authority. This is not yet available on the WSAO website.
 

In response, it is not necessary to do a public records request for an audit report. As our audit
reports are released, they are posted to our website. The East Lewis County Public Development
Authority is currently still in progress and not released yet. I spoke with the audit team and they are
estimating the release of the audit by the first week in September. Please feel free to check our
website at https://www.sao.wa.gov/reports-data/audit-reports/ any time after that. Please let us
know if you have any questions, concerns or issues regarding this request.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(360) 725-5617 | www.sao.wa.gov
Sign up here to be the first to know when we release news & alerts.
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